
 

 

CREATING A LOW CARBON FUTURE FOR 

CALIFORNIA COMMUNITIES: 
Benefits of Electrification and How to get There 

Please join the CPUC on Wednesday, March 22, 2023, from 10 

a.m. – 11:30 a.m. for an informational webinar explaining how 

California is leading the way in decarbonizing our communities. 

CPUC Energy Division staff will discuss current and upcoming 

programs and policies, including some from other state 

agencies. Invited speakers will share information on current 

popularity and benefits of building electrification in California 

communities and local governments, the health and cost 

benefits for residents, and how to get started on the path to 

decarbonizing your own community. Speakers will also share 

information regarding financing options for residents looking to 

electrify their homes. Finally, a cooking demonstration will be 

geared towards busting myths regarding cooking with induction 

stoves.  

 

GUEST PRESENTERS:  

BUILDING DECARBONIZATION COALITION  

CA STATE TREASURER, CA ALTERNATIVE ENERGY AND 

ADVANCED TRANSPORTATION FINANCING AUTHORITY  

 

Wednesday March 22, 2023 

10:00am – 11:30am 

Registration is required: register HERE 

More information on the CPUC Informational Webinars page. 

WEBINAR 

 

Building 

Electrification 
 

March 22, 2023 
10am – Noon 
 

 
 

REGISTER TODAY  

REGISTER HERE 

 

 

Questions? Contact 

Andrew B. Rubang  
andrew.rubang@cpuc.ca.gov 

 

https://cpuc.webex.com/weblink/register/r0a28ebb12351f417fe067902b31d4463
https://www.cpuc.ca.gov/informational-webinars
https://cpuc.webex.com/weblink/register/r0a28ebb12351f417fe067902b31d4463

